
 

 Welcome back Year 6  
 

Hello and hope you are all well. It has been lovely welcoming the children all back to school this week and the 
children have settled in very well. We are excited to get going with our learning as we have some wonderful topics 
and activities planned.  

Maths  
This half term the children will begin by looking at 
multiplying and dividing fractions. We will then learn 
how to convert measures, these will include miles, 
kilometres and imperial measures! We will conclude 
the halter by studying ratios, fractions and scale 
drawings 
 
How can I help?   
You can help by encouraging your child to complete 
the seesaw activities set by us. As always, any issues 
with homework can be resolved by contacting us on 
seesaw between 8am and 5.30pm Monday to 
Friday.  
 
  

English – Writing   
This half term we will begin by reading 
On the Origin of Species by Charles 
Darwin. This links directly to our science 
topic 

English – Reading 
Our shared text is The 
Explorer by Katherine 
Rundell. Children do not need to have their own 
copy but are welcome to purchase a copy and 
bring it into school if you wish.   
 

How can I help? 
Please, please read with your child for pleasure. Do not worry 
about the teaching of reading as this is our job, but sharing a 
book you both enjoy is a great way to keep reading going 
beyond the classroom.  

Curriculum  
This term in Science the children will be learning all about Evolution and Inheritance. They will be able to identify and 
name different animal groups and understand how adaptation has changed animals, allowing the species to thrive in 
their habitats.  
 In Geography we are looking at population patterns across the world and the impact this has on humans. 
 

P.E. DAY  Thursday  Children MUST bring their PE kits into school on this day. If you are 
struggling to provide a PE kit please let me know or mention it to Mrs Jameson or Mrs 
Stewart and we will see if we can support you with this.   
 
Mobile Phones are permitted for children who walk home only. They will be collected 
and stored on your child’s arrival. The school cannot take responsibility for the phones 
while on site. 
 
Sickness – We understand there are lots of bugs going around at the moment and 
sickness cannot be helped. However, we would like your child to be in school as much 
as possible. We are desperate to win the attendance trophy on a Friday!  

If you don’t currently have Seesaw please speak to me as soon as possible. You are missing out on wonderful 

pictures and videos of your child’s learning in action. Parents who do have Seesaw really love having that insight 

into our classroom. We also use Seesaw for reminders and updates.  


